
                                                                           
                                                  

 
 
 

Memorandum 
of 

Understanding 
 
 

The Mayors of the cities of Ramallah and Oxford,  
meeting today, Monday 17th December 2018, in the Lord 

Mayor’s Parlour in Oxford Town Hall, confirm our intention 
to work together to develop the links between our two cities. 

 
We intend to build links between the citizens of Ramallah and 
Oxford and the many citizens’ organisations in our cities, as 
well as between the civic and educational institutions and the 

business and economic communities. 
 

It is our mutual desire that these links should foster 
understanding and friendship between the citizens 

 of our cities. 
 
 
 
 
        Lord Mayor of Oxford                                    Palestinian Ambassador 

        on behalf of the Mayor of  Ramallah 
                                             


